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February 1, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Letter of Reference — Pollard Enterprises Ltd.

Sealed Air (Canada) Co/Cie has had the pleasure of working with Pollard Enterprises Ltd. on the replacement of
the roof on our manufacturing facility in the fall of 2017.

| would like to express my satisfaction with the manner they carried out their work. | found Pollard to be a well-
managed company. Their staff is diligent, hardworking and ready to assist with addressing any concerns we
had, right away.

| have no hesitation in working with them in the future and would recommend their service to any perspective
client.

Sincerely,

Sealed Air (Canada) Co/Cie

Frank Mastroianni

Plant Engineer

95 Glidden Road
Brampton, Ontario
L5T 2H8



